November 28, 1924

Judwe N, B, Broocks
Goldendale, Wash.

Dear Sir:

I am sending you under separate cover a copy of
this morning's Vakima Terald and no doubt you will be ine
terested ir Xnowing what the State Distriet Bngineer
properes to offer in the way of road improvement in the
Yakima valley with particular reference to the Toppenishe
Gondendale road now known ze State Hi ghway Yo.

I thought of writing you u few days ago regarding
2 meeting which is called for in Wenatchee on the 1lth and
12th of December. This meeting has been called by a gentle-
man frem Thurston County I believe, whom you know is chaire
man of the state road program. rossibly you are well aware of
the program that will come at Venatchee. Te have no informa-
tion here except from the press and we understand that
Lieutenant Govenor Johnson disapproves of this meeting so it
may not be of any material value.

I know that you will appreciate that our road bee
tween our two cities will have consideration und no doubt a
word timely spoken to your legislators night be of great help
when the matter is presented to the legislature.

If you know of anythines interesting along road lines
or any good jokes which you could pase our way we would be
glad %o hear from you.

Yours truly,

Chairman, ROAD COMNITTRER
TOPPRNISH COMNRRCIAL CLUB




